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Dear Parents/Guardians of students of Connections For Learning,
RE: Notice of COVID-19 to Staff, Students and Visitors in Connections For Learning, 4300-43st, Stony Plain, AB

Two or more cases of COVID-19 have been confirmed at Connections For Learning, 4300-43st. As a result the Medical Officer of Health has declared a COVID-19
outbreak at Connections For Learning. Public Health staff are investigating to determine who may have been exposed at your school to cases of COVID-19 during
their infectious period.The virus is passed from person to person by large, respiratory droplets, like from a cough or sneeze. This means that a person would need
to have direct contact with droplets from a sick person or surfaces that they have recently touched. The risk of the general population in the school becoming
infected because of these cases is low.

Details can be found in the attached letter from Alberta Health Services:
CFL Outbreak AHS Letter
Take care and stay safe.

Travis McNaughton, Principal
Connections for Learning

Parkland School Division 70 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Parkland School Division 70 directly. To stop
receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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